SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING

March 24, 1971

ATTENDEES:

Roger Hobart John Stap Roy Iles Frank Morgan Hal Neely Fred Waddell Harry Smith
Rose Hager
Bob Scott
Dick Chandler
Gene Lindquist
Jerry Hammock
Harry Jennings

MINUTES:

Resignation of Rudd Ross and G. E. Guster accepted.

John P. Moran - Paint Supplies - Wholesale accepted for membership. James Fleming, proposer.

Jerry Hammack responsible for submitting new design for Club Banner by May 3.

Jerry Hammack responsible for publicizing district conference.

Budget to date reviewed.

Dick Chandler made motion that \$1200 be expended for International Convention. Seconded by Rose Hager and unanimously passed.

Harry J. Jennings Club Secretary